
From: robert bustos
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Do Not Cut Down Uptown Trees
Date: Friday, September 6, 2024 4:21:32 PM

You don't often get email from rbustos010873@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Imagine walking down Greenleaf Avenue on a day like today, 104°, with no tree cover?
Whatever political/monetary motivations the council has for wanting to do this, it IS NOT in
the best interest of the City of Whittier. 

RECEIVED ON: September 6, 2024
Council Meeting: 9/10/2024 
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